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A MESSSAGE REGARDING YOUR SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPH PURCHASES

Dear MHS Parent/Carer(s),

We hope everyone out there is staying as safe and healthy as possible in these challenging
times.

Due to all the health and safety changes advised by the NSW government, our office will be
temporarily closed from 31 March 2020 until advised to resume back to duties.

What this means for your school photos is that we will be currently putting them on hold, as
we will with all current photography jobs we have in progress.

At this current stage, we will be aiming to have these returned to the school as soon as the
all clear is given for us to return to work and it is safe to do so.

We will still have email access, so if anyone has any questions or concerns, please contact us
at sydneywest@msp.com.au

We appreciate everyone’s understanding in this difficult situation and want to assure you
that normal service will resume as soon as possible.

Kind Regards,

The Team at MSP Photography — Sydney West
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